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Subject: Your enquiry
Date: Thursday, 21 June 2007 13:35
From: Jim.Niven@sakhalinenergy.ru
To: <john@shellnews.net>

Dear Mr Donovan

Your enquiry has been sent on to me.

We can confirm that David Greer, Project Director and Deputy CEO of Sakhalin
Energy, has decided to leave Sakhalin Energy to pursue other business interests.

Jim Niven
EA Manager

Sakhalin Energy Investment Company, Ltd., 35 Dzerzhinskogo Street, Yuzhno-
Sakhalinsk 693020, Russia

CONFIDENTIALITY. The information contained in this transmission is intended
exclusively for the proper use by the intended addressees and may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. Any views expressed in this transmission are
those of the individual sender, except where the transmission states otherwise and
the sender being authorised appropriately. Any review, dissemination and other use
of this information, as well as any action in reliance upon this information by persons
and/or entities other than the intended addressees is prohibited. If you received this
information in error, please note that no confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost
by any mis-transmission. You are requested to inform the sender and/or addressee
immediately and permanently delete and/or destroy the material.

Page 1 of 1

-- - --------------

mailto:Jim.Niven@sakhalinenergy.ru

	Page 1

